
 

 

Message from the Headteacher                        Important Dates to note… 
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The school nurse will be visiting on 2nd December 

to carry out Influenza nasal spray immunisations for 

Years 1-3.  

Letters were originally sent out in October. 

 

 

 

 Email:  head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk    
                                                                                                   Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk 

                                                         

 

               
 

Dear Parents, 

This busy week has included our Year 1 taking part in a 

Gymnastics Festival. They were all complimented on 

their conduct- which is always delightful to hear. Today 

we had a lovely Advent Service with Fr James. The 

children took on various roles and together assembled 

our Advent Wreath, in readiness for the start of Advent.  

Also we were delighted that so many families were able 

to join us at Mass for the Feast of Christ the King last 

Sunday; and thank you for your support for our new Altar 

Servers..  

The next few weeks are very busy please do keep a note 

of various timings. 

Have an enjoyable weekend 

Mrs K. Yuen 

 

3rd December – PTFA Christmas Fayre 3-5pm 

8th December – Music Concert 10am 

12th December- Theatre Visit whole school 

13th / 14th December- Reception/ Key Stage 1 

Christmas Performance 2pm and 6.30pm 

19th December- Key Stage 2 Performance  

2pm and 6.30pm 

20th December – School Mass 9.30am Families 

welcome and refreshments will be served 

afterwards in school. 

20th December -PTFA Christmas Lunch  
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“a place of educational excellence 

with Christ at its centre” 
 

Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258  

Please check our website for regular updates                           

 

    Peace 
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PTFA Christmas Fayre- 3rd December 3-5pm 

Thank for your contributions and offers of help so far. Keep them coming! 

We will be pleased to receive: donations for the Tombola stall, raffle prizes and Jarbolas  

                                                        

House Point Totals 

189 6 

163 

 

 

218 

 

 

 

PTFA Christmas Poem Competition 

Don’t forget to enter this exciting competition. The poems will 

be judged by the Local author G.K. Kingsley and the winner will 

be announced at the Fayre. The judging will take place on 1st 

December so get your entries in quickly! 
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